
 

 

 

 

 

6th February 2020  

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

This form relates to the forthcoming CCF fieldcraft training at Les Mainguys Centre.  We 

request your consent for your son/daughter to take part in this trip or activity. Please find further 

details below. Please return completed OA4 forms to Mr Herschel at The Ladies' College. 

  

ACTIVITY DETAILS  

Name of Event: Exercise Baden Powell 

Date(s) of Event: Friday 6th, 13th, 20th and 27th March 2020 

Time of Departure: 1445 from Elizabeth College 

Time of Arrival: 1500 Les Mainguys Scout HQ, Rue Mainguys 

Location(s) visited: Les Mainguys Scout HQ 

Transport / Planned Route: Private coach hire 

Clothing: CCF uniform. Training will go ahead unless weather conditions are severe so 

please be prepared to receive tired, muddy and wet cadets at 1630hrs. A change of 

clothing/footwear or protection for vehicles would be a sensible precaution. 

Special Requirements: Personal medication (e.g. asthma inhalers) as required. 

Cost: Nil 

Availability of medical treatment: Trained first aiders will be on site throughout training 

and a vehicle available for transport if required. 

Other information: Cadets should be collected from Les Mainguys Centre at 1630hrs. 

Parents may wish to consider car-sharing as the site is prone to bottlenecks when traffic is 

heavy. Minibus transport back to Elizabeth College will be available for a limited number of 

cadets, provided they notify section officers in advance. 

Please note the extension to our usual training times to accommodate travel etc. 

Contact Lt Le Sauvage in advance on rlesauvage@elizabethcollege.gg if your son/daughter 

will need to depart before 1630hrs on any Friday of the exercise. This can be arranged 

provided parental consent is given and suitable transport for dispersal is in place. 

Teacher in charge: Lt Le Sauvage (CCF) 

Others attending: Sgt Wilen (SSI) and D.Fairbrother (CFAV) 

In order to attend this excursion, students will need to have demonstrated by their behaviour 

prior to the date of the excursion that they know how to conduct themselves appropriately.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

D. Herschel 
Mr D. Herschel 

Sixth Forms in Partnership 


